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Hanover High School Celebrates Jeannie Kornfeld as Recipient of the Prestigious NH 
Environmental Educators Legacy Award 

HANOVER, NH  – Hanover High School  is proud to announce that Jeannie Kornfeld, a dedicated 
and inspiring member of our faculty, has been honored with the NH Environmental Educators 
Legacy Award by New Hampshire Environmental Educators.  

This esteemed recognition celebrates educators who stand out as exemplary in their ability to 
engage students in environmental studies in lasting and meaningful ways. 

Jeannie Kornfeld has been a valued educator at Hanover High School for twenty-eight years, 
demonstrating an unwavering commitment to excellence in teaching and mentorship. Through 
innovative teaching methods, deep engagement with students, and a passion for lifelong learning, 
she has profoundly influenced the lives of many. 

The NH Environmental Educators Legacy Award recognizes individuals who go above and beyond 
in shaping the future of education. The award ceremony will take place on March 24, 2025 at their 
Spring Conference & Annual Meeting at Tin Mountain Conservation Center in Albany, NH, where 
Jeannie Kornfeld will be formally recognized among distinguished educators. 
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